
    We’re excited to see you at the  
TOTAL BAND DIRECTOR 

WORKSHOP  
Thanks for registering! 

 
Frequently Asked Questions 

Where is the Workshop Location?: 

Total Band 2018 is located at Rush Creek 
Golf Club in Maple Grove, Minnesota.  The 
address is 7801 County Road 101 in Maple 
Grove.    

Do we need to bring our instrument? 

Yes !   Everyone participates in the Reading 
Band sessions.  No instrument available? – 
That’s OK; Eckroth Music will provide one; email Terry Peffer at terryp@eckrothmusic.com    Percussion 
is on-site. 

What should I wear? 

Business Casual attire is appropriate for the workshop.   The workshop is held indoors; sometimes a 
sweater/jacket is nice to have along in case the air conditioning is working really well that day. 

What is the schedule? 

Registration/Continental Breakfast begins at 8:00 am on Wednesday, August 1st.   Welcome and 
introductions start at 8:25 am.  On Wednesday evening, August 1st, the Dessert and Clinician Round 
Table Q&R will finish at 7:00 pm.   On Thursday, August 2nd, breakfast is served at 8:00 am and the first 
keynote speaker starts at 8:30 am.   Thursday’s sessions conclude at 4:45 pm. 

I am from out of town – where should I stay? 

A block of rooms has been reserved at the Hampton Inn-Maple Grove.   Contact them at 763-494-4498.   
Please refer to the Conference Code “Total Band” to receive the room rate of $129.   Rooms should be 
booked by July 8th. 

What about meals? 

Your registration fee includes Continental Breakfast and Lunch both days.  In addition, there is a social 
hour and dinner on Wednesday evening also included with the registration fee. 

Are there Graduate Credits Available: 

Yes, please go to https://continuinged.umary.edu/  for more information. 
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